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MULTI-CITY TRAINING INITIATIVE FOR GREEN JOBS LAUNCHED

SRS % Four major sectors. construction, auto technology, manufacturing and utilities will become Green, thanks to a Green initiative
by Jobs for the Future, a non-profit organization dedicated to education and workforce development to provide aggressive training to people in different
cities interested in Green jobs. The U.S. Department of Labor has awarded an $8 million grant to the organization. Read the full article here: Non-profit
launches multi-city training initiative for green jobs




